NYPL Maloney IHP 18 - original

Heinrich d’Oleire to Casement


Colombo 16th Aug. 14

My dear Roddie, 

	On my way to Strassburg I have been restrained here with 24 other germans. Tomorrow we will be escorted up the mountains to some camp where we are to await peace. A shameful thing indeed but not to be helped! If I only knew this safe in Strassburg! 
	If war is over I shall hasten home. I only hope my ticket will then still be of value as I only got £4 beside it. Hoping you are fit & well I remain with kindest regards 

Yours

H
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